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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Favor of scheme E
1 message

Leah Muliero Lippmann <leahskiah@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 9:43 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi,
A quick note in favor of scheme E. It doesn't appear much more expensive for us to afford Scheme E over the others.
It would sad if we kicked this down the road again when it will be double or triple the costs and then we'll need to re-
build all 3 schools. 
Thanks,
Leah Lippmann
528 Spurwink Ave, Cape Elizabeth
current 4th grade parent
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